
 

This week in Nursery 

5th July, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children really enjoyed meeting 
their new Reception teacher, in their 
new class for September. They listened 
really well to a story!  

                            C.L. 
 
The children enjoyed listening to the 
story, ‘Love monster and the last 
chocolate’ by Rachel Bright. They were 
very good at answering questions about 
the story.    
 

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children have loved joining in with parachute games this week. One of 
their favourite games was ‘cat and mouse’ where one child is on the top of 
the parachute and needs to catch another underneath it.  

                Mathematics 
 
This week in mathematics we have 
enjoyed playing underwater counting 
where the children had to count how 
many sea creatures they could see. 
We also thought about how many 
there would be if there were one 
more or one less.  
 
   

                Literacy 
 
We have been practising our 
blending skills again this week by 
playing ‘silly soup’. The children 
were fantastic at listening to all the 
sounds in a simple word and 
blending them together, e.g. k-i-ng 
became ‘king’.  
 
 

                     U.W. 
The children have thoroughly enjoyed 
being chocolatiers this week where they 
made chocolates for the ‘love monster’. 
We spoke about how the chocolate is 
solid and how we need to melt it so we 
could pour it into a chocolate mould.  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed a variety of 
creative activities this week including 
playing with the plastercine and making 
‘football’ pictures.  
 
 
 

Special Notices: 
 
This Wednesday we are having our Summer party! Children can come in 
their summery clothes. We will also be taking part in our school 
sponsored bounce! 
 


